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Comments: I am extremely concerned about the proposal to remove protections from the Holy Cross Wilderness

area.  Our wilderness areas are vitally important to not only our sense of wonder and connection to nature, but to

our economy as well.  This project requires more study and assessment and I urge the Forest Service to pursue

a more thorough Environmental Assessment before moving forward.


